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Dear Students and Colleagues, 

In light of the global outbreak of COVID-19, the Senior Management has decided that the summer 

outbound activities and exchange programmes for the Summer Term of 2019/20 will be cancelled. 

The Summer Term will commence on 22 June 2020 as announced and the delivery mode will 

depend on the evolving situation of the pandemic. The University will closely monitor the situation 

and provide updates to you in due course. 

Please take care and stay vigilant! 

 

Alex Wai 

Chairman, Task Force on the Delivery of Online Teaching 


